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Full Text

The Permanent Forum thanks the Government of Colombia for its support during
the Forum mission to Colombia and requests that the Government, the United
Nations country team and the United Nations agencies involved in the mission
implement the recommendations contained in the mission report (E/C.19/2011/3)
through consultation and full collaboration with the indigenous peoples
concerned. The Permanent Forum intends to assess the implementation of the
recommendations at its eleventh session.
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